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October 3, 2024 

 
To, 
The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (‘NSE’), 
Listing Department, 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Dear Madam / Sir, 
 
Subject: Intimation of comments of Board of Directors on NSE letter dated August 30, 2024  
 
Reference: NSE/LIST-SOP/DEBT/FINES/0277; dated August 30, 2024 
 
This is with reference to your letter No. NSE/LIST-SOP/DEBT/FINES/0277; dated August 30, 2024, 
intimating about non-compliance with Regulation 60(2) of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI LODR Regulations’) w.r.t 
ISIN692Q07423 in the month July 2024.  
 
As advised in your letter, the aforesaid notice of non-compliance was duly placed before the Board of 
Directors of the Company at its meeting held on October 1, 2024, and the following 
comments/suggestions were received from the Directors: 
 

1. Strengthening of compliance control mechanism through automation. 
2. Strengthening of Treasury department’s mid-office & back-office operations. 
3. Conducting regular training and awareness sessions. 

 
We would like to further assure you that the Company has always endeavored to comply with the 
applicable regulations in its true letter and spirit and has already undertaken necessary steps to 
strengthen its processes to avoid such inadvertent delay in future. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Toyota Financial Services India Limited 
 

 

Shashidhara S 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ICSI Membership No.: A30286 
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